
 

The new school is part of the North Solihull Partnership’s regeneration programme which has seen £60 million of Council funds invested 

in replacing or refurbishing all the primary schools in the North of the borough, alongside new developments in the village centres in 

Chelmund’s Cross and Smith’s Wood. 

Dear Resident,  

 

On the 16
th
 of June works will be commencing on 

the new Coleshill Heath Primary School. .  

 

As part of keeping the local community up-to-date 

with progress of the project; Morgan Sindall (who will 

be undertaking the construction of the project) will 

be issuing a quarterly Newsletter just like this!  

 

Along with the newsletters Morgan Sindall and the 

local authority will be holding regular residents 

meeting where you can voice your opinions of the 

development and raise any issues you may have 

regarding the project. The first Resident meeting is 

scheduled for Wednesday 4
th

 June at 6:30pm at 

the Existing Coleshill Heath School.  

 

Need to Talk to Us?  

 

You can contact Morgan Sindall on 0121 329 1500 

for any enquires you may have. Just ask for Paul 

Clements (Project Manager) or Manpreet Chana 

(Site Manager).  

 

OR Visit www.morgansindall.com  

 

OR speak to the Solihull Council on the 

development on 0121 704 8546 

 

OR www.coleshill-heath.solihull.sch.uk/newbuild  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Putting your mind at Ease 
1. Parking  

All contractors and employees will be provided with 

a parking space on the site and NO PARKING signs 

will be placed around the local area to prevent any 

contractors parking outside your home.  

 

2. Noise  

We have changed our site working hours from 7am 

to 5pm to 8am to 6pm to minimise early morning 

noises from site vehicles and activities. We will 

monitor noise levels regularly to ensure we don’t 

exceed permitted noise allowances.  

 

3. Security  

All Morgan Sindall sites are monitored 24 hours a 

day 7 days a week with full CCTV camera and 

security provisions.  

 

4. Deliveries  

All deliveries will be via Beech Avenue, where they 

will be greeted by a full time gateman who will 

ensure all deliveries are taken onto site immediately 

to prevent any congestion or parking issues and no 

deliveries will be organised before 8am.  

Monday 2nd June’14  

morgansindall.com 

Coleshill Heath Primary School 

Work will be starting Soon… 
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